
 

Update on FY2021 Local Aid Distributions and Assessments 
  
  
Dear Local Official, 
  
I am writing to share that the Fiscal Year 2021 (FY21) Local Aid distributions will be 
updated to reflect the recently announced Chapter 70 and UGGA floors and updated 
Assessments.  As you are aware, the July and August local aid distributions reflected 
level-funding of both Local Aid and Assessments.  Beginning with the September 
monthly local aid distribution, Assessments will be updated to reflect projected FY21 
assessment levels.  As you are familiar with, some of these programs, specifically 
School Choice, Charter Tuition, and Special Education assessments will be updated 
as data becomes available.  Click here to view the projected FY21 assessments for 
your community or here for your regional school. 
  
If you have questions about the local aid distributions or these assessment, please 
contact the Division of Local Services at databank@dor.state.ma.us. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Michael J. Heffernan 
Secretary 
Administration and Finance  
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